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NEW FELLOW – DR. CONSTANZA MAZZINA 
 

We are pleased to welcome Dr. Constanza Mazzina, who joins us this year as a new fellow of the 

Friedman Hayek Center for the Study of a Free Society.  

Although Dr. Mazzina has a widely recognized academic and professional career, we share her 

brief biography as a reference. 

Constanza Mazzina holds a Ph.D. in Political Science (UCA). She completed a post-doctorate in 

Latin American politics at IBEI (Barcelona, Spain). She holds a Master´s Degree in Economics 

and Political Science (ESEADE). She is currently Academic Coordinator of DemoAmlat, Senior 

Fellow of CESCOS, undergraduate (UADE, UCA, UBA) and postgraduate professor (UB, USAL, 

ESEADE), columnist for the media in Argentina and abroad. She has published numerous articles 

and book chapters on topics of her specialty. She recently obtained first place in the Concurso de 

Ensayo de Caminos de la Libertad 2022 (Pathways to Freedom Essay Contest). 

We wish Dr. Mazzina the best success in our organization! 

 

 

 

 

OPEN APPLICATIONS - TRAINING PROGRAM FOR LEADERS IN A FREE 

SOCIETY - FRIEDMAN HAYEK CENTER  

 

Registrations are open until next week for the second edition of the Training Program for Leaders 

in a Free Society. 

 

The course will be held between March and November 2023, coordinated by Dr. Gabriel Zanotti, 

who is the Academic Director of the Friedman Hayek Center for the Study of a Free Society. The 

activity is free of charge and in this opportunity will be held in a hybrid mode, allowing the 

participation of young people from all Argentina. 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/ACoAAAC_yNEBe11e6D32i9b2M8lUGYTTagIu4xM


 

We invite you to share this call with advanced undergraduate students with an average of 8 (eight) 

or higher. They may send their applications to: lideres@ucema.edu.ar 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL PROGRAM OF ACTIVITIES – FRIEDMAN HAYEK CENTER 

 

As we begin a new year, we are preparing the annual schedule of activities for the Friedman Hayek 

Center´s seminar cycles: Educational Freedom, History and Freedom, Free Society. 

 

We will be contacting you to offer you to participate in them again in 2023, as also in the internal 

Cycle of Workshops. 

 

If you have proposals for topics and speakers, we will be grateful if you send them to Matías 

Ilivitzky at milivi@ucema.edu.ar for reservation of days and times. 

 

ANNUAL MEETING WITH PARTNERS – FRIEDRICH NAUMANN FOUNDATION 

FOR FREEDOM  

 

On February 11 and 12 the annual meeting with partners held by the Friedrich Naumann 

Foundation for Freedom in Argentina, Paraguay and Uruguay took place. The event was attended 

by civil society organizations of the three countries, and strategies for linking and strengthening 

future work were discussed, as also the preparation of celebrations for the 40th anniversary of the 

restoration of democracy in Argentina and of the presence of the Foundation in our country. 

 

Dr. Andrés Bellido and Dr. Matías Ilivitzky attended on behalf of the Friedman Hayek Center. 

 

 

 

 
 

NEW SEMINAR -LEADERSHIP ACADEMY - FRIEDRICH NAUMANN FOUNDATION 

FOR FREEDOM  

 

The Friedrich Naumann Foundation for Freedom in Argentina invites you to apply for a new 

seminar to be held at its International Leadership Academy, located in Gummersbach, Germany. 

 

The subject of the course is: The Future of Market Economy. Challenges and Threats. The deadline 

for applications is on March 1, and the seminar will take place between May 28 and June 9. Those 

interested in presenting applications should please contact Matías Ilivitzky at milivi@ucema.edu.ar 

mailto:lideres@ucema.edu.ar
mailto:milivi@ucema.edu.ar


to receive more information.  

 

Papers, media articles, activities and interviews 

 

 
 

 Edgardo Zablotsky 

 

 

 

 
“PISA 2022: no sigamos negando la realidad” (PISA 2022: let´s not continue denying 

reality) , Infobae, February 16. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The deadline to receive news and information for sharing in the next newsletter of the Friedman 

Hayek Center is on Tuesday, March 7.  

 

Friedman Hayek Center for the Study of a Free Society 

 

https://www.infobae.com/opinion/2023/02/16/pisa-2022-no-sigamos-negando-la-realidad/

